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You have a cervix and have ever had sexual contact, including if:

· You’re a lesbian, bisexual, or queer woman 
· You’ve had a hysterectomy but your cervix wasn’t removed.
· You’re a trans man and taking testosterone. It’s very important that your healthcare provider and the lab know that you’re taking testosterone because hormones can affect your Pap test results.
· You’ve had bottom surgery to create a cervix – there’s a small chance that cervical cancer can develop in the tissues of your neo-cervix.
	
· You do not have a cervix.
· You’ve had a complete hysterectomy including your cervix removed.
· However, if you have a personal history of cervical cancer or a precancerous condition, you may need to have regular screening with a vaginal vault or cuff smears.
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